
 

                                                                 

 

Dear Friends, 

 
We hope you are all well and enjoying playing Bowls in the current sunny weather.  
 
As you will know, the Government has now confirmed that current lockdown restrictions will end 
with effect from Monday 19th July, and accordingly we will be reopening the Clubhouse fully 
with effect from next week. This involves all areas, including the kitchen area. 
 
Boris tells us that this is now the time of “personal responsibility”, so please bear in mind that 
some members may choose to go back to “normal” immediately, and others may wish to 
maintain mask wearing and personal distancing for the time being. Please bear this in mind in 
your interactions with other members, and respect those who may want to take a more cautious 
approach. 
 
From next week, all Club notices, rink booking sheets, etc will be back in the normal place in the 
Clubhouse, and all Mats, Jack’s, etc will be back in the Bowls Equipment Shed. A key for this 
shed will be in the normal place in the Clubhouse, next to the patio doors. 
 
We are now actively planning to bring back some social events in the Summer, and further 
details will be posted in the Clubhouse shortly. For the moment we suggest that you “save the 
dates” of Saturday 7th and 28th August, when we intend to tag on some social activities to both 
the Saturday Rollup and the Joint Finals Day. 
 
We hope you will all agree that both the Green and surrounding areas are looking at their very 
best at this time of year, so please take advantage of the current fine weather, and enjoy your 
bowling! 
 
 

 
With Very Best Wishes, 
 
Your Committee 
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